

For the next 2 weeks, Aramark, our food service provider, will run their Student ViewPOINT survey at Mena Public Schools. We invite parents and students to take this survey together. Your feedback will help enhance our food service program and better meet student needs and expectations.

## When:

Survey runs for 2 weeks: March 7

– March 18, 2022

## How:

Electronic survey that can be taken anytime and requires less than 15 minutes to complete (www.studentVP.com)





We want to hear from parents and students. Together, with your help, we can make the school cafeteria better for our students.

TAKE THE SURVEY TOGETHER WWW.studentVP.com